Hello committee members,

My name is Kristen and | live in Multnomah County. | am writing in strong support of SB 261, SB 262, and SJR 4 that would ensure
that members of the Oregon Legislature are not able to simply walk out and refuse to do their jobs without consequence. It is
absolutely outrageous that our state continues to deal with legislators refusing to do their job while we face a housing crisis, a
pandemic and an economic crisis.

Thank you for your time and service,
Kristen Sartor



